
 

 

 

May 1, 2023 

 

 

Re: West Hills College Lemoore, Instructional Center 

 

To All Bidders for the West Hills Community College Instructional Center Phase I Project:  

 

Please be advised that pursuant to Paragraph 12(a) of the Instructions for Bidders, the District rejects all 

Bid Proposals submitted for the Project.  The agenda for the District’s Board of Trustees regularly 

scheduled meeting on May 16, 2023 will include an item for the Board of Trustees ratification of the 

rejection of all Bid Proposals submitted for the Project.   

 

 

 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Shanna Ahrens  
Vice Chancellor  
Business and Fiscal Services 

 

 


